                                                                    CUCKMERE   BUSES
                Press Release – Reduced fares on Cuckmere Buses

For the months of August and September, Cuckmere Buses, supported by East Sussex County Council and in conjunction with Brighton and Hove Buses and Compass travel are introducing some reduced fares to encourage more passengers to consider using bus services in the county.  The new fares to be introduced are as follows:
A new £5 day ticket on all Cuckmere Buses services.
A new East Sussex family and group travel ticket offer allowing up to 4 young people under 19 to travel free with an adult fare paying passenger or with a concessionary pass traveller. 
Unaccompanied young people aged under 19 a one-way journey for £1 to be available anytime during the summer school holidays.
Reductions to some single and return fares are as follows: 
A maximum adult single ticket is to be capped at £4.90.
A maximum adult day return is to be capped at £5.
To introduce lower short-distance £1.70 fares in the Lewes, Ringmer, Newhaven and Seaford areas.
Passengers holding concessionary cards will not be affected and will be able to use those cards as previously.
Please contact Nick Price, Personnel and Compliance Director for further information.
Telephone:  01323-870920   
Cuckmere Buses Website: https://www.cuckmerebuses.org.uk
Everyone in our organisation is a Colunteer!
(July 29, 2022)


